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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Nancy Irving <nirving47@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 1:05 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL] 

 
Re the PSE request for a rate increase. 
 
I am a low income senior. As described in the Notice PSE sent to residential customers, it appears 
my rates will rise 4.15% [despite claims of 3.56% elsewhere]. As my primary source of income is 
Social Security and my other sources are fixed annuities, this will have a negative impact on me. 
Social Security increases are nowhere near that high. I think that the rate increase should be limited 
to inflation just as Social Security increases are. 
 
Nancy Irving 
Lacey WA  
home: 1.360.216.4268 
cell: 646.696.9779 
 


